
URGENT NOTICE 

Students of the Department of Chemistry, City College, Kolkata who passed their B.Sc. (Hons. 

in Chemistry) during 2017-2022 are hereby requested to fill up & submit the following Google 

Form for the Students’ Progression Record necessary for the upcoming NAAC visit.  

This is URGENT & we need to submit the record by 15th July 2023.  

So, we look forward to your response on or before 12th of July, 2023. Please cooperate & 

spread the news to your batchmates. 

Link to the Google Form mentioned above – 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfq117QzGU5JMTILnZXt8ewp3uBR19cQz4ZZ04

qWze2o4lquw/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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